Lakeview Terrace | NEWSLETTER



LETTER FROM THE ADMINISTRATOR



Hello summer, let the heat begin, we sure have had a crazy month of weather. I hope all of our Mother's were

able to enjoy their Day. We get to celebrate all the Dads this month on Sunday the 16th. June is the month with the longest daylight hours of the year in the Northern Hemisphere. June 14th is National Flag Day. Another known fact is that June is the most common month to get married. June 21st is the first day of summer.

I hope you have all have been able to meet Agnes, who prefers to be called AJ, our new Health Services Director, LPN. You can read her Bio on our website www.LVterrace.com. Our team is very excited she

has come to join us here at Lakeview Terrace.

I would like to invite all of you to check out the June calendar. We are going to schedule Donuts with Directors first Thursday of the month at 9:30am. We are going to have our Food for thought the 2nd Wednesday of the month, and our Activity meeting the 3rd Wednesday of the month. This is going to be on a regular basis so you get used to the day and time. We hope this helps with attendance. Hope to see you at all our events. Have a great month!

Mary Rush

ADMINISTRATOR

Activity Highlights

Happy June to everyone!
We have some great
entertainment planned for
you this month, on Thursday
June 6th at 3:00pm we will
have Ron Collins he does a
great tribute to Garth Brooks.

On Thursday June 13th at 3:00pm; we will have a "Luau with Leon by the Lake", be sure to wear your favorite Hawaiian Outfits, prizes for best dressed! We will have other great entertainers at our Happy Hour every Thursday at 3:00pm, please stop by for a cold beverage, a snack and listen to some great music with your friends. Our next Activity Planning meeting will be Wednesday June 19th at 2:00pm

Lakeview Terrace

Happy Birthday

Robert S.

Mary R.

Bobby P.

Jean B.

Happy Birthday to a few Residents from May!







Evelyn L. Jeanne C.

Gini I

WELCOME TO NEW RESIDENTS

Mary Virginia K.

Featured Resident



Catherine
G. was born
in Southern
California; and
loves living here
in Boulder.

She always has a smile and an outgoing personality. She enjoys music, gardening, arts and crafts, card games, drawing and taking walks. She is helpful with other residents, and always has a kind word to say. We truly enjoy having Catherine here at Lakeview Terrace

Health Services: Fall Prevention

Falls are the leading cause of death from injury among people 65 and older. Falls can be caused by inadequate use of walkers, wheelchairs, medications, poor vision and most often pets. Please let us know if you need assistance with getting physical therapy ordered from your Dr. We want to help provide education and resources to keep you safe, upright and out of the hospital.

PHOTO HIGHLIGHTS



Karaoke for Happy Hour



It's Monopoly Time!

PHOTO HIGHLIGHTS CONT'D



The Vegas Spirit hits Lakeview Terrace with a game of Poker



Phyllis M. enjoying Mother's Day dinner



Thank You Dee Williams from the Support Group!



Employee of the Month

April Nickerson is our Administrative Assistant/ Receptionist. She started at Lakeview in November 2018. She has been a great addition to our community and team. April genuinely cares for our residents and staff, which is

reflected in her kindness, sense of humor and great attitude. She has gone above and beyond the call of duty by helping in dining services, helping to do activities with our residents and where ever else she is needed. We ask that everyone please help us by expressing your gratitude to her by **Celebrating April in June!**

MARKETING CORNER

Choosing to move to a community like ours can be very difficult decision for many people. When visiting the community it helps to be greeted by friendly residents. I would like to thank those of you have helped welcome new faces to our community; please keep up the great work. If you are aware of any seniors that need our assistance please let us know, we are here to help.

MAINTENANCE DEPARTMENT

As most of you have noticed we changed the location of the smoking area. It is now located at the rear parking lot, where residents and staff park their car. Some were having a hard time opening the door. I have made adjustments to allow much easier access in and out the door. If you need assistance while outside there is a door bell. Open the grey box and press the Call button. If you have any questions please see Shawn.



180 Ville Drive Boulder City, NV 89005 Office: 702-293-0181 www.LVTerrace.com

Your Team

ADMINISTRATOR Mary Rush

RESIDENT CARE COORDINATOR Ester Negrete

HEALTH SERVICES
DIRECTOR
AJ Duladulao

BUSINESS OFFICE MANAGER Rodina Savet

SALES AND MARKETING DIRECTOR Sherry Hoffeld

DINING SERVICES
DIRECTOR
Jason Hollida

MAINTENANCE DIRECTOR
Shawn Turner

ACTIVITY DIRECTOR
Jason Hollida



Newsletter Production by PorterOneDesign.com

DIETARY NOTES

Hello from the Kitchen, Hope all the Mothers had a great day! With summer just around the corner comes warmer weather, remember to drink plenty of fluids to stay hydrated. We want to welcome two new team members to the Dietary

Department, Shay and Denise. They will be great addition to our team and will help us continue providing great service to our residents.

We will be adding several new items to our salads as requested, like mushrooms, tomatoes, black olives and many more. We

look forward to seeing
you at our next Food
For Thought meeting on
June 12th at 2:00pm

